
 

 

  

 
TO: Members of the Waste Management Steering Committee  
 
FROM: W. H. Jackson, Director of Utility Services 
 
MEETING DATE: September 10, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Report WMC12-001 
 City Waste Management Master Plan - Update  
 

 

PURPOSE 

To provide the Committee with a progress report on the City’s Waste Management 
Master Plan (WMMP). 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Waste Management Committee endorse the recommendation as outlined in 
Report WMC12-001 dated September 10, 2012, of the Director of Utility Services as 
follows: 
 
That Report WMC12-001 providing the Committee with a progress report on the City’s 
Waste Management Master Plan be received for information. 

 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications as a result of this report. 
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BACKGROUND 

The City’s last Waste Management Master Plan (WMMP) was completed in 1993 as a 
joint City/County of Peterborough plan, and is very outdated.  A new WMMP, intended 
to provide strategic direction to the City for optimizing residential solid waste programs 
for the next twenty years, was initiated in July, 2011. Cambium Environmental was the 
consultant hired to complete this study.   
 
The draft of the completed WMMP will be presented at the October 20th, 2012 Public 
Information Centre for this project, to be held at the Green Expo event.  Comments from 
the public will be solicited at this event.  These comments will be incorporated into the 
final draft of the Plan, which is expected to be presented to City Council on December 3, 
2012.  
 
   
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
 
W. H. Jackson  
Director, Utility Services 
 
 
Contact Name: 

W.H. Jackson 
Director, Utility Services 
Utility Services Department 
Phone: 705-742-7777 x 1894  
Fax: 705-876-4621 
Email: wjackson@peterborough.ca 
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